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May 5, 2019 
 
Mayor Larry Waters 
Acting Chairman   
Tennessee Advisory Commission on Intergovernmental Relations  
226 Anne Dallas Dudley Boulevard, Suite 508, Nashville, Tennessee 37243  
  
Mr. Cliff Lippard 
Executive Director  
Tennessee Advisory Commission on Intergovernmental Relations  
226 Anne Dallas Dudley Boulevard, Suite 508, Nashville, Tennessee 37243 
 

Executive Director Lippard and Mayor Waters,  
 
I write to you today to formally request that the Tennessee Advisory Commission on 
Intergovernmental Relations to perform a study over the contents SJR0344, regarding the effects of 
illegal waste tire dumps in Tennessee.  This issue is of particular concern to me, and other members, 
because illegal waste tire dumps cause great harm to the health of the citizens Tennessee, the 
environmental resources of Tennessee, and the natural beauty of Tennessee.  
 
The SJR is laid out in six sections, all of which we hope that TACIR will study and find the core issues 
to which the legislature can then fix through regulatory and legislative actions: 
  
1. The Health Risks of Illegal Waste Tire Dumps 
2. Dangers of the Igniting and Burning of Illegal Waste Tire Dumps 
3. Current Recycling Methods for Waste Tires 
4. New Recycling Alternatives for Waste Tires 
5. New Preventative Strategies for the Practice of Illegal Waste Tire Dumping 
6. Incentives for Recycling through State and Local Programs  
 
   Chairman Southerland of the Senate Energy, Agriculture, and Natural Resources Committee has 
expressed interest in a study of this caliber, and we believe that a study by the Tennessee Advisory 
Commission on Intergovernmental Relations as well as recommendations for legislative solutions 
before the next legislative session it will be incredibly helpful in solving this issue. 
 
Warmest Regards, 

 
  
 

 
Steven Dickerson 
State Senate – District 20 


